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Submission of manuscript 
Dear Prof. Dr. I-Tsun Chiang,
Dear editor(s) of International Journal of Research in Education and Science,
Please find enclosed our manuscript “A phenomenological perspective to bilingual students’ word problems solving behaviours”( by Sibel Telli, Renata Rasch and Wolfgang Schnotz) which we would like to submit for  possible publication in International Journal of Research in Education and Science.  
We believe our findings would appeal to the readership of International Journal of Research in Education and Science. All authors have approved the version and confirm that this manuscript has not been published elsewhere and is not under consideration by another journal.   
I hope that electronic submission of this letter and the accompanying manuscript are sufficient for the submission process. 
Should you have any questions or queries concerning our submission, I would be happy to answer these.

Thank you for your concern.
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Sibel Telli
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